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                                                                MINUTES 

THE ASHEVILLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL MEETING SEPTEMBER 17, 2014 

 

A two-member panel of The Asheville City Board of Education (the “Board Panel”) held  

a special meeting at 4:00 p.m., on Wednesday, September 17, 2014 in Training Room 203 of 

The Asheville City Schools Administrative Offices, 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North 

Carolina.   

Members present were: 

 

  Vice Chair, Peggy Dalman 

 Precious Grant 

 

 

CLOSED SESSION 

 

  At 4:00 p.m., Precious Grant made a motion to go into closed session, pursuant to 

 

Section 143-318.11 (a)(1) to prevent the disclosure of privileged or confidential personnel 

information pursuant to G.S. 115C-319-321. The motion was seconded by Peggy Dalman and 

carried. 

   The closed session ended at 5:25 p.m. 

  

 

 

___________________________    _________________________________________ 

Peggy Dalman, Vice Chairperson  Dr. Pamela M. Baldwin, Secretary/Superintendent   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by the Board 

Monday, November 3, 2014 

 


